
Eid Party Day Friday 12th April – whole school! 

 

 
 

Our Eid party day will be on Friday 12th April. 

Pupils can come in their best party clothes. We will have games and activities in 

year groups after our weekly celebration assembly. 

In the afternoon we will have a party tea in classrooms. 

Your child will come home with a ‘savoury’, ‘sweet’ or ‘drinks’ sticker tonight so we 

get an even spread. 

The usual things like crisps, cakes, ‘sausage’ rolls or samosas, cheese bites, 

cucumber or carrot sticks and dips, biscuits, fruit and juices or cordial are all 

welcome. We have paper plates, cups and serviettes. 

Please remember we are a nut free school – we have a small number of pupils who 

could become seriously ill so please check all items (we double check too). 

If your child is gluten free or lactose intolerant, we suggest that you send in some 

snacks suitable for your child’s needs. 

Also, please remember that we try to avoid sweets with pork or beef gelatine in 

them. V for vegetarian on labels is a safe bet. 

I am sending out a separate request to see if any parents or family members can 

do some small henna designs on hands and of course, we will then send out a quick 

consent form around this. 

We are looking forward to hearing about our friends’ special day and we will be 

making decorations for the classrooms in the next couple of days so we are party 

ready on Friday!  

Best regards, 

Mrs Nunwick and all the Moss Park Team 



 

 

 


